
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·       The 2017 Tahoe Tennis Classic at Zephyr Cove Tennis
Club will be July 27-30.

·       Sierra-at-Tahoe is installing four Vapur hydration
stations on the mountain.

·       There will be a town hall meeting Sept. 29 headed by
the Keep Squaw True group regarding the proposed development
of Squaw Valley. It will be from 6-8pm at Fairway Community
Center, 330 Fairway Drive, Tahoe City.

·       Sierra Nevada Alliance is leading a hike Oct. 15 at
10am along Sagehen Creek Trail in Tahoe City to see the fall
colors and learn about local ecology. Cost is $20 in advance
and  $25  that  day.  For  more  info,  email
info@sierranevadaalliance.org.

·       The California avalanche workshop is a preseason
gathering  to  share  knowledge,  learn  from  the  pros,  and
network. It’s Oct. 15 at 9am in the theater at Lake Tahoe
Community College. For more info or to buy the $20 tickets,
email reichel@ltcc.edu.
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